
I grew up in Northeast Ohio and visited Geneva on the lake many times. In recent years have been able 

to buy 2 BNBs there. We have contributed to the local economy by hosting guests that patronize the 

local merchants at the lake and both Ashtabula and lake counties. We also pay short term only pay taxes 

to both the Village of Geneva on the lake and Ashtabula County. A bill that would limit short term 

rentals would affect the local as well as the state economy. I urge you to vote against this bill 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Steven Weisbarth 


